
 

 

    TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

7/26/18 

 

 
                                                                                                                       

 

 

  

 
 

President Mike began the meeting by thanking Durand for dinner and then asked Frank to introduce 

our guest speaker, Bill Cook who was speaking on the Harmful Algal Blooms. Bill is a member of 

the Community Science Institute. Bill gave a very interesting talk first on water sampling and testing 

and then on harmful algal blooms and how to spot them and where to report them. For more 

information on this click here. A question and answer period followed which many community 

members and Rotarians, alike, asked questions. 

 

The regular meeting followed and Cindy fined Durand $10 for having a picture of him on the front 

page, in color and above the fold, in the Tompkins Weekly. 

 

Cindy then awarded Mary Guy-Sell a Certificate of Appreciation for her tireless work on making the 

golf tournament a success. 

 

Peggy reported that our club was awarded a $2,000 grant for tree planting near the fairgrounds. 

 

Frank reported that Lydia Overbaugh, daughter of Kathleen and Tom Overbaugh, will be speaking at 

the August 16th meeting on how Rotary has affected her life. 

 

The meeting ended at 7:59. 

 

 

8/2/18  Andrew/Baumann 

8/9/18  Barrett/Bouchard 

8/16/18 Bullock/Bullock 

8/23/18 Bryant/Brainard 

http://www.communityscience.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joseph Barrett, Mark Baumann, 

Melissa Bryant, Mike Brainard, Ben 

Guthrie, Mary Guy-Sell, Peggy Haine, 

Michael Jimenez, Cindy Kain, 

Kathleen Overbaugh, Durand 

VanDoren and Frank Zgola.  

63% Present 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Andrew, Mary Bouchard, 

Shelly Bullock, Zoren Bullock, 

Bill Overbaugh, Darlynne 

Overbaugh, and Tom Overbaugh 

                             
                          



 

 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$1 from Ben for his daughter getting engaged. 

$1 from Mark B. for he and his wife are going to the Berkshires 

for the weekend. 

$1 from Peggy for the grant being approved. 

$1 from Kathleen for hearing from Tom and he is having a great 

time. 

$1 from Frank for the excellent presentation Bill Cook gave. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

August 9th 

Chip & Tammy Longabaugh re: Twin Tiers Honor Flight 
 

     August 16th  
District Governor, Jeff Smith 

Lydia Overbaugh: How Rotary has affected her life. 
 

Upcoming Speakers  



 

Please plan on attending and bring a guest 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, August 4th, Chicken BBQ   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our Exchange 

Student 

 
 

 


